CEO Report for Board Meeting September 23, 2021

The CEO report for the September Board meeting will cover the following informational items:

1. Update on Federal Infrastructure Funding

2. Presentation from our Director of Planning and Sustainability on the Authority’s
activities relating to environmental, social and governance (ESG) issues

3. The completion of the first “Bookend” project funded by the Authority

4. Look-ahead at future updates coming to the Board this fall.
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